The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on the progress of assessment into information about the abuse
of children in an orphanage in the Kurgan Region
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During the monitoring of social networks a report was revealed that in the Kipel orphanage, located
in Yurgamyshsky District of Kurgan Region, there were facts of abuse of young children by older
children. The Kurgan Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia
initiated an initial inquiry into this report.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia put the progress of the investigation under
supervision of the Central Office of the agency and instructed the acting head of the Kurgan
Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia, M. N. Kozlachkov, to
report on the progress of procedural measures.
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